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Notice of Opening 

 

 

The Kahala Hotel & Resort yokohama shares our deepest sympathies with the 

individuals and families who have been affected by COVID-19. 

 

The revised our opening date will be announced as of Sep.23 and will be restarted 

reservation for all guests from June 24 AM10. 

 

We will continue to monitor the situation and follow the government guidelines.  and 

our thoughts continue to be with those who have lost loved ones during this ongoing 

crisis. We are truly sorry for the inconvenience and thank you for your understanding 

and cooperation. 

 


